
Michael K Salyer, Saint Charles, MO.
I am concerned homeowner currently relying on Spire affordable nat gas and am 
against shutting down a reliable pipeline when there is not my knowledge of 
anything structurally work with it and there is not sufficient alternative 
infrastructure for Spire to continue to provide us a reliable affordable 
supply for this coming winter season without it.
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